WILLIAM JEWELL COLLEGE
LIBERTY, MISSOURI

WALTER POPE BINNS October 28, 1961

PRESIDENT

Dr, William A. Deskin

Secretary-Treasurer

Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers
in Liberal Arts Colleges

Department of Chemistry

Cornell College.

Mount Vernon, Iowa

Dear Dr, Deskin:

Professor Joseph P, Huselton of our Department of
Chemistry and I agreed that we would like to extend an
invitation to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry
Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to hold their next,
or a subsequent, annual meeting of the Association at
William Jewell College. Dr, Frank G. Edson, Head
of the Department of Chemistry, joins us in this
invitation,

We have always emphasized the natural sciences in
our curriculum at William Jewell and we feel that the
meeting of your Association here would be an inspira-
tion to the Department of Chemistry, Physics and
Biology and would also be interesting to all the depart-
ments of the College.

I will appreciate it if you will convey this invitation to
those who determine your place of meeting., If you

could come to William Jewell College our administration,
faculty and students will do everything possible to help
you in the plans for a successful meeting.

Cordially,

Walter Pope Binns
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